
Gag Clause Prohibition Compliance Attestation (GCPCA) has been 

successfully submitted by MediExcel Health Plan for its Group Health Plan. 

The below screen shots demonstrate that MediExcel Health Plan has 

submitted its GCPCA to CMS via the GCPCA portal on April 21, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


